Get to know University Councillor Mary Wilson Trider:

Mary is President & CEO of Almonte General Hospital and
Carleton Place & District Memorial Hospital. She is a graduate
of the Smith School of Business (B.Comm) and a FCPA,

FCA. Mary is active in numerous healthcare industry
committees. Previous Board service includes Ontario 211
Services Corporation, United Way of York Region (Past Chair),
Booth Centennial Healthcare Linen Services (Past Vice Chair)
and the National Ballet Endowment Foundation. Elected by the
University Council to the Board of Trustees - current term to
2022. Current term on University Council to 2022. Chair of the
Board of Trustees term to 2024.

1. Why did you select Queen’s University?
In my final year of high school | spent weekend at Queen’s with the friend of a friend, going


/

secure jobs for 100% of our staff and physicians and the transfer of 100% of our programs,
ensuring continuity and security of care for our patients.


https://www.linkedin.com/in/mary-wilson-trider-13b69b9/
/alumni/
https://www.linkedin.com/in/mary-wilson-trider-13b69b9/
https://twitter.com/MWilsonTrider

